Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, February 20, 2006
8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Keith MacAdam, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The minutes from February 13, 2006 were approved.
2) The committee reviewed and approved Chairman Rymond’s draft letter to President Todd. 
3) The committee reviewed Dean Hoch’s draft letter to the A&S faculty, which details the College’s FY 07 Provost Budget Request and explains the faculty salary equity policy.

4) Dean Hoch discussed the College’s seventh budget item:  a request to earmark funds from the Office of Financial Aid to support twenty ROTC room and board scholarships.  By a unanimous vote the committee endorsed the College’s top six priorities.

5) By a vote of 6 to 0 the committee set the 2005-06 all faculty meeting for Thursday, March 23 from 3:30 to 5:00 PM.

6) Committee member Janet Eldred put forth a proposal that would create FTL salary and work load standards.  After a detailed discussion, the committee chose to table the proposal.

7) The committee reviewed a departmental response regarding the College’s academic advising survey.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:33 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

